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THE PUBLIC LIBRARY
Detroit, Michigan

December 24, 1929

Dr. Gerhard R. Lomer, 
Librarian, McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada•

My dear Dr. Lomer,
You were kind enough to send me some time ago 

your little brochure on the Gest Chinese Research Library.
A man of my limitations will do himself a 

distinct service in not commenting upon resources of this 
sort of special scholarship but I cannot forego thanking 
you most cordially for remembering me, and I would like to 
add that your distinguished Principal of McGill University 
struck a note in the Foreword that even such as I enjoyed 
the ring of.

With happy remembrances of my trips to McGill and 
greetings of the season, I remain

Sincerely yours,

(Signed) Adam Strohm.

mm:

.


